Greens Committee Meeting Minutes

Meeting Information
Date:   September 3,2020	Location:     Zoom  
Time:  1pm 	Call to Order by Chair   Joe Wilson at 1    p.m.

SECRETARY  
Roll Call of Committee Members: Present:Joe Wison,,Joy Omstead,   Peter Ramslow,Jeff Halfman, Ralph Coleman, Nancy Skirvin 
Absent: Janet Craig, David Mark, Toby Kuehl, Doreen Bault,, Lono Waiwaiole
Other members present: Pam Reinhart 


REPORTS:

Greens report - Golf course superintendent Jeff Halfman

Greens are doing well; Monday September 14th golf course will be closed for the greens to plugged and sanded.  The work will continue the rest of the week on other parts for the golf course but the crew will work around golfers.  The sand needed has been delivered fall flowers will soon be planted.  It was mentioned how nice the golf course looks.  It enhances our community.  Thanks to Jeff and his crew.  Jeff is starting to taper down the watering in preparation for the fall and winter golfing.

Men’s’ Golf:  Peter Ranslow   
Peter asked Jeff and Joy if it would be alright for the men’s club to have a shotgun start on Thursday, October 29th.  Approval was given.  The men’s golf club has always supported care of the golf course over the years.  The club will be paying for the seed/sand mixture that is used by the marshals and the golfers to fill club
        marks made on the course.  

Ladies’ Golf:  Nancy Skirvin     no report

Pro Shop Joy Olmstead
Revenue for August 2020 was $ 26,479.00 for 3997 rounds.  Of that figure 1614 were paid at the time of play.  Other rounds were by prepaid means.  Joy introduced Mindy Francis and Dave Brown who are new pro shop employees.  Joy reported that she is planning on cleaning out the backroom of the pro shop.  People have left golf clubs and other items to be sold and they will be notified to come and pick up their things.
Joy has the budget for 2021 ready to send to the board.  There are proposed rate increases upcoming.

We have a new Marshall! Welcome Kathy Hulett!

Lawn Bowling  none

Shuffleboard none

Croquet none

Submitted by  Nancy Skirvin                                    , Committee Secretary

NEXT MEETING will be   October 1st  1pm  Zoom
